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March 26, 2020 

 

Ebatco deemed a COVID-19 Essential Business 

 

Dear Customers: 

 

Ebatco is a nanotechnology service and development company. The focus of our business 

is to provide contract lab services, technical and business consulting, custom R&D, and 

nanotech-enabling instrumental products. We are a recognized authority in the field of 

nano/micro scale material and device testing and characterization. Our company’s quality 

system and lab services have been accredited for ISO/IEC 17025 for more than two 

years. We work with a wide variety of materials and testing procedures. We have been 

serving and supporting many essential businesses and manufacturers including 

agriculture, biotechnology, chemical, critical manufacturing, food, medical device, 

pharmaceutical, scientific research and development, semiconductor, etc. We are deemed 

an essential business as defined and listed by Minnesota State Government: 

 

https://www.leg.state.mn.us/archive/execorders/20-20.pdf 

https://mn.gov/deed/assets/naics-critical-list_tcm1045-424829.pdf 

 

Ebatco has implemented heightened hygiene within our facility, established cleaning and 

social distancing protocols, and has taken other measures to help maintain our staff 

members’ health and safety. These measures have helped and will help to keep the team 

remain healthy and performing well. 

 

We are open for business, ready to serve, and will continue to be open until directed 

otherwise by the US, Minnesota State and local government. Please feel free to contact us 

if you think we could help you to learn more about your products, to optimize processes 

for reduction in manufacturing costs, or to speed up the market release process, or to 

pinpoint a root cause of failure, so that we can work together to defeat the COVID-19 

virus as a worldwide community shortly. 

 

Best wishes to you, your family and your community during this challenging time! May 

you and all of us be safe and healthy! 

 

 

Dehua Yang, Ph. D., FASM 

President 


